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Complete Payroll to purchase and plant 25 trees in Village of Perry to
commemorate 25th anniversary

PERRY, N.Y. - Complete Payroll, a regional payroll processing firm headquartered in
Perry, N.Y. has announced it will purchase and plant 25 trees within the village of Perry to
commemorate the 25th anniversary of its founding.

On Friday, May 19, the company will close its offices at 11:30 a.m. and head into six
different locations within the Village of Perry to plant the trees. Most of the 55 employees
will be on-hand and volunteering.

“We have been working closely with the Village of Perry and its Tree Advisory Board to
identify the best locations for the trees as well as which type of trees would be best for
each specific location,” said Complete Payroll CEO Rick Fish.

After all 25 trees are planted, the company will be hosting a reception to commemorate
the event and recognize all those who contributed. Members of Perry’s Tree Advisory
Board and local elected officials are expected to be on-hand.

“Trees are the lifeblood of a village. And recently the Village has established a
citizen-based Tree Advisory Board to address this need. Complete Payroll’s initiative is
incredibly timely and will be extremely impactful,” said Rick Hauser, Mayor of Perry, N.Y.

Complete Payroll opened its doors in 1992 on Route 39 in Perry, N.Y. It provides payroll
processing, time and labor, human resources and Affordable Care Act compliance
services with additional offices in Buffalo and Rochester.
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